
View this email in your browser

Oregon Invasive Species Network 
Newsletter  

We’re testing out a new look and a new strategy for keeping the Oregon Invasive 
Species Network (OISN) Network up-to-date with goings on with the Oregon Invasive 

Species Council (OISC) and in the world of invasive species. OISN updates will be 
curated into a monthly newsletter sent out via Mailchimp with more time critical 

updates and OISC meeting information sent out as needed via our new 
GoogleGroup. These will replace the older OISC Network distribution list you were 
subscribed to. You can change your subscription to this newletter via the link at the 
bottom of this email. GoogleGroup preferences can be found here. Thank you for 

your patience during this transition.

The OISC on a field site visit to the Deschutes in August, 2023. 

Learn more about that meeting here.
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Save the Date: The next OISC Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday November 8, 2023 from 10am-4pm 

at the Guin Library, Hatfield Marine Science Center, 
Newport, OR.

Help us spread the word: Nominations are open for 2024-2025 positions on
the Oregon Invasive Species Council. Click here for details.  

Oregon Invasive Species Network
The network includes all key players, partners and any entity or individual with a stake or 

interest in protecting Oregon from invasive species. The Oregon Invasive Species Network 
(OISN) serves as a hub for information and a means for collaboration and coordination 

across the spectrum of invasive species efforts. The OISN plays a key role in partnering with 
the Oregon Invasive Species Council.

Did someone forward you the OISC newsletter? Click here to learn more
about the OISC Network and to subscribe to future OISN newsletters and

alerts.
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